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           North Cumbria Area 14      
Area Show
Thank you to everyone who came to the Area show at the weekend.  It was great for our area to be able to hold such a prestigious class as The Senior Foxhunter Second Round.  This is only the second time this class has been held in the County the last time being in 2003!  This of course would not be possible without the continued support of all of our show sponsors to whom we are extremely grateful.  
Thanks also to those that came to help set up and those that helped during the day either pole picking Joanne, Abigail and Imogen Rome, on the collecting ring Julie Wylie, Claire Walker, Michelle Byrne, Gemma Heelis, Sarah Purdham and Emma Little or looking after our sponsors in hospitality Gillian Jenkinson.  Sarah Atkinson and Lorraine Strong for Entries, Alistair, Ian, Jenny and Raf for judging/course building, Martin Farrell for being on stand by for any emergency farrier work and Craig Johnston for watering the ground ensuring it was in great condition for us all (plus all those other jobs that he does!) All your help really is invaluable and very much appreciated.

Last but by no means least a huge thank you to Mr and Mrs Jenkinson and family for the use of the field and so much more.  We are very lucky to have such support and the show would not be possible without them.  

All photographs from the show can be purchased from Digital works Ltd www.digitalworksltd.co.uk
New Area Show Jumps/Show Jump Hire
 Thank you to all of our new and existing show jump sponsors.   Here are some pictures of the new jumps – we think they look fantastic!  

The show jumps are now available to hire on the area show field. The cost is £20 per hour.  Any breakages/damages must be paid for. To book please call the area phone 07468 111787
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For all the latest news please go to the area web page www.britishshowjumping.co.uk/area/North-Cumbria and don’t 

forget to check out our area face book page Area 14 North Cumbria British Show jumping 
